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I will share a more detailed timetable on the class page in September, but 

for now, here are some key bits and when they are happening: 

 

• Music will still be on Mondays. 

• PE will be on Wednesdays and Thursdays. 

• Forest school will take place every Tuesday. 

• Spelling, Maths Frenzy and Times Tables tests will take place every 

Thursday morning. 

• Homework will be set every Friday and due back the following 

Thursday. 

 

 

I’m looking forward to teaching you all, and I’m sure we’ll have a great year 

together. There are some pictures of the Year 3 staff and classroom on 

the next page. 

 

As you all know reading is SUPER important! I would love to hear about the 

books you have been reading over the summer holidays. Make a list and 

share it with me in September if you want to! 

 

Have a lovely summer! 

 

Miss Croucher  



The Year 3 Teaching Team 

Miss Croucher and Mrs Foster 

 

 
     

The Year 3 Classroom 

 

This is the Year 3 classroom. I hope that you remember from the 

transition day that it is not that scary! When you come in, you put your 

coat and bag on your named peg. You will then find the bookmark you made 

on transition day on a table. This will be your seat to begin with. There will 

be a fun activity for you to complete when you come in on the first day. 

 

You will already be familiar with the Year 3 toilets as you already use them 

at break and lunch times.  

 

 
 

      



 

A few questions…  

 

Here are a few things I would like to know about you. You can complete this 

page and bring it back in September (if you want to). 

What is your favourite subject? 

________________________________________________________ 

What subject do you find tricky sometimes? 

________________________________________________________ 

Do you have any pets? 

________________________________________________________ 

Do you have any siblings? 

________________________________________________________ 

Who are your friends in the class? 

________________________________________________________ 

What do you enjoy doing at lunchtime? 

________________________________________________________ 

What do you hope to get better at in Year 3? 

________________________________________________________ 

What is your favourite food? 

________________________________________________________ 

Is there anything you would like to know about me? 

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________ 

Name: ____________________ 



In September, we will be testing the children on the 100 and 200 high 

frequency words below. Please ensure these are practised and learnt over 

the summer holidays. These will be used to determine our spelling groups 

and interventions in September.  

 

 


